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OHIO HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES

STATE OPERATING BUDGET
UPDATE

Throughout the budget process, I provided updates from
leadership about the operating budget as we worked on
it in the House.

I voted in favor of House Bill 33, the State Operating
Budget for fiscal years 2024-25, which passed with a
sweeping vote of 78-19.

One of my priorities will always be economic and
workforce development. I am proud to have worked on
and voted 1n favor of a budget that keeps Ohio open for

business and continues to make our state the best place
to work and live.

To read my press release on the passage of the House-
led budget, click below.

Click Here

DISTRICT HIGHLIGHTS

I joined the In Focus show on Spectrum News 1 Ohio to
disucss water and lake improvements for Indian Lake.
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[ attended the groundbreaking ceremony for a new
football and basketball manufacturing facility in Hardin
County. Thanks Wilson Football for investing in
economic development in our county!

[
=
wiLpe?®

I had the honor of speaking at the groundbreaking
ceremony for the new Kenton Middle and High School
building. I am thankful for our Kenton community and

Kenton City Schools!

CONTACT ME

[ want to hear from you! Please contact my office if you

have questions or i1f I can assist you in any way.

PHONE: 614.466.3819
EMAIL: Rep83@ohiohouse.gov

Click here to unsubscribe or to change your Subscription
Preferences.



